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I addressed a meeting of Citizens' Concerned, a political association 
to which I belong, regarding excise taxes and rules pertaining to the 
Clean Indoor Air Act. In both instances, I relayed our position and 
arguements against expansion on these two issues. Furthermore, I 
stated how the Teamsters were against unilateral changes in indoor 
air policy; that these were matters for collective bargaining, and 
used the Court of Appeals decision as a legal case in point. 

1 assisted officials in Dakota county to achieve a fair smoking policy 
in their public government buildings. There had been an ongoing 
dispute over designated smoking areas. The matter has now been 
solved with appropriate smoking areas set aside to the satisfaction 
of all parties. 

I anticipate next month that the city of Eagan, MN will hear the 
recommendations of the smoking task force which will suggest 
little or no changes on tobacco related issues. 

CONFIDENTIAL: 
MINNESOTA TOBACCO LITIGATION 

TIMN 457732 


